
Association 
Rep Training 

 

Are you a new FCTA Representative? 
Would you like to know more about your 

new role? 
 

Are you an existing FCTA Rep that would 
like a “refresher”? 

 

Come to the FCTA Rep Training! 
 

Tuesday, September 29, 2015 
9:00 am-4:00 pm 

A full day training session will be offered for new Representatives. 
A “refresher” will be offered for existing Reps. from 1:00-4:00 pm. 

at the FCTA Office 
Association Leave will be provided by FCTA 

 

If you would like to attend please RSVP to: 
Francina: fbaldi@mseanea.org by September 14, 2015 


